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A Few changes to the Delivery of the HiTAC  
 

From now on the HiTAC will be emailed to all club 
members with an email address.  

 
It will only be published on paper when an FMC 

magazine is posted.  
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WITH THIS HiTAC  
This month every financial member receives a hard copy of HiTAC; accompa-
nied by the quarterly FMC Bulletin, a membership card and a booklet advising of 
Discount Providers for 2012-13.  
The FMC membership card doubles as a TAC membership card.  
For most this card will get filed at the bottom of a drawer, but for those who do 
a bit of tramping a 30% discount off the price of a DOC Annual Back Country 
Hut Pass is not to be sneezed at, nor are the number of discounts listed in the 
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so if another is required it will cost $10 from our secretary (Elaine).  


